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O, D. BRITISH LADY",

Mes Griffiths of the Ministry states that
the negotlations in connection with the disposal
of this vessel for scrap are likely to be completed
in the near future. Correspondence is at present
proceeding with the British Iron & Steel Corporation.

, Mr. Downie of the British Tanker Co. LEd.,
of whom enguiry has also been made, has promised to
advise this 0ffice as soon as the position is
sufficiently advanced to warrant the submission of
the case to the Committee for omission from the
Register Book. This, he anticipates, will be within
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